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INDUSTRY LETTER NO. 2005-01 

January 14, 2005 
 
TO:  All Licensees, Enrolled Attorneys and Interested Parties 
 
FROM: Larry Gregory, Executive Director 
 
RE:    Extension of Gaming Machine Testing by Independent Test Laboratories  
 
This industry letter specifically references Industry Letter No. 2004-09, Equipment Testing by 
Independent Test Laboratories, page 2,  GAMING MACHINES.  The Mississippi Gaming 
Commission is allowing the continuation of Gaming Machine testing by Independent Test Laboratories 
until further notice. 
 
Questions regarding this industry letter should be directed to the Mississippi Gaming Commission 
Laboratory at (228) 432-8267.   
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